Trott&Duncan

BARRISTERS & ATTORNEYS
NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE

Please be advised that the offices of Trott
and Duncan will be CLOSED as of noon
on Thursday December 23 through

Friday December 31", RE-OPENING
on Tuesday, January 4%, 2022.

We take this time to extend compliments
of the season to our clients.

Sincerely,
Trott & Duncan Limited




